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-----Original Message----- 

From: mcraft [mailto:mcraft@iinet.net.au] 
Sent: 9 August 2001 2:46 PM 
To: enquiry@offgar.wa.gov.au 
Cc: tim_clarey@epic.com.au 
Subject: OFFGAR Draft Decision on the DBNGP Pipeline 

 

Office of Gas Access Regulation 
GPO Box 8469 
Perth Business Centre WA 6849 
 
ATT: Robert Pullella 
 
Dear Robert 

MasterCraft Engineering is a supplier of Goods and Services to Epic Energy and 
supports their position on the DBNGP. 

In our opinion, the OffGAR draft decision on the DBNGP, will have commercial 
implication's, loss of investment, employment and revenue to Epic Energy and our 
State. 

Please review your draft decision, so there is a clear and fair way for future 
development in the the Gas Transmission sector.  

Regards 

 

 

Gary Flader 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
MASTERCRAFT ENGINEERING 


